
INTERIOR REGION 11 • Alaska 

Report # B-7:  U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service Report to the North Pacific Fisheries Management 
Council, June 2023.  

The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (Service) has no updates related to Service activities that may 
be of interest to the North Pacific Fisheries Management Council (Council) and stakeholders 
since the last Council meeting. 

If the Council has questions related to past updates, please contact Assistant Regional Director, 
Fisheries and Ecological Services, Pete Fasbender at peter_fasbender@fws.gov or 612-242-4212 
or our Council’s point of contact, Aaron Martin, at aaron_e_martin@fws.gov or 907-378-0568. 
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